
This is an expression of stong support for labbeling to include Palm Oil and other harmful 
substances on all food packaging. 
  
It is well documented that Palm oil is in the same category as Coconut Oil being the only 
"vegetable" oils that are regarded as harmful to human cardiovascular systems . It is 
vital that product labelling laws are changed to ensure such products are clearly 
declared. 
  
My interest is purely on health ground and as a consumer- my right to know what I'm 
purchasing. I am not affiliated with any organisation. 
  
I do object to the destruction of rain forests for Palm Oil production and would always 
support manufacturers whos inputs come from certified susstainable sources. I can be 
contacted on 0411 434832 for any verification of the above  
Yours sincerely 
  
LES KARSAY 

 


